
The extended deadline for submitting an abstract to 2009 
CIGR International Symposium on 'Agricultural 
Technologies in a Changing Climate' to be held in 

Brisbane, Australia, 13-16th September 2009  
will be 15 March, 2009 

 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Just a brief e-mail to remind you that the extended deadline for submitting a 
short abstract to the SEAg conference will be 15 March, 2009. I would like to 
ask you to promote the event in your respective countries. We especially 
would like to see a more significant participation from our SE Asian neighbor, 
as the idea of regional collaboration cannot proceed without getting together 
at conferences such as this one. 
 
For further information, please visit: http://www.seag2009.com 
 
The SEAg conference will be held between the 13 and 16 of September, 2009, 
in Brisbane, Australia. The Symposium will be supported by the CIGR and 
Engineers Australia. 
 
Style and format guidelines for the short abstract are available to the 
link: http://www.seag2009.com/pdf/Abstract_Templates.doc 
 
Hope to see you at the Conference and pls in the meantime distribute this 
message as widely as you can via your networks. 
 
 
Best regards 
 
Dr Thomas Banhazi (Senior Research Scientist)  
Chair of the Australian Society for Engineering in Agriculture (SEAg) 
South Australian Research and Development Institute,  
LSA Roseworthy Campus, University of Adelaide,  
Roseworthy SA, 5371 Australia 
Ph: +61 (08) 8303 7781 Mob: 0402 890 120 
Fax: (08) 8303 7975 or  (08) 8303 7689 
e-mail: Banhazi.Thomas@saugov.sa.gov.au 
Web:   http//www.sardi.sa.au 


